



On behalf of Gulf Coast Archive & Museum, I would like to thank you for generous donation of your time and talents at the recent Live! 2001 fundraiser. This much needed donations collected as a result of your appearance will help defray our rent and other expenses for the next year.





Thank you again, very much!











Gulf Coast Archive & Museum of Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


is recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as a 501-c-3 organization.








On behalf of Gulf Coast Archive & Museum, I would like to thank you for your generous tax-deductible donation at the recent Live! 2001 fundraiser. This much needed donation will help defray our rent and other expenses for the next year.





Thank you again, very much!











Gulf Coast Archive & Museum of Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual and Transgender History, Inc.


 is recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as a 501-c-3 organization.




















